
    Apohaqui Elementary News 

 
 

Amiable, Enthusiastic, Supportive 
 

Anglophone South Website:  

http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-S 

 

Snow line:  1-888-868-6555 

 

June 2023 
432-2021  

 

apohaqui.nbed.nb.ca 

 
FROM ALL STUDENTS AND STAFF, 
WE SEND OUT A BIG THANK YOU TO 
ALL OUR VOLUNTEERS INCLUDING 
HOME & SCHOOL, BREAKFAST CLUB, 
AND HOT LUNCH PROGRAM! 
 
WE APPRECIATE ALL THE TIME 
SPENT MAKING OUR SCHOOL A 
BETTER PLACE. 
 

 
 

We would like to wish Mrs. 

Ravn a very happy retirement! 

We are thankful for everything 

she has done for A.E.S in her 19 

years here.  Her presence will not 

only be missed at A.E.S, but also 

at the district level where she 

plays an active role. We will 

miss Mrs. Ravn, but know this 

won’t be the last we’ll see of her 

around A.E.S.! 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTE: Hot Lunch and milk programs 

will finish Friday, June 16th!! 
 

 

 
Reduce – Reuse – Recycle – The Green Team will 

be doing a draw on June 23rd.  Students receive 

one ballot for the draw for every 5 batteries.    

 
 

Literacy Minute: 

 

It is extremely important for your child to read 

and write over the summer! The Sussex Library 

offers a Summer Reading Club; taking part in 

this program is one great way to encourage your 

children to continue reading during the summer 

holiday. There are many other ways to engage in 

reading and writing. 

 

Encourage your children to:  

- Take turns reading aloud every day;  

- Have them write postcards to family and 

friends;  

- Listen to audio books in the car; 

- Read the same book your child is 

reading and discuss it;  

- Have your child keep a summer 

scrapbook – have them tape in 

souvenirs, pictures, postcards and ticket 

stubs. Then they can write captions, 

labels, and detailed descriptions on 

those items. The scrapbook will give 

them many ideas to write about when 

they return to the classroom in the fall. 

 

 

Have a safe, active, and happy 

summer! See you in September! 

 

  Marigolds in Apohaqui 
We will be planting marigolds 

during the second week of June 

Permission slips for two classes to 

leave school grounds will come 

home. The other classes will be 

planting on school grounds.  

 

 

Reminders 
 

Tuesday, September 5th, 2023 - School re-

opens.  Once again for a school fee of $40 all 

supplies will be provided.  Also, a copy of next 

year’s school calendar is included with the report 

card.  Have a safe and happy summer! 

 

In the Fall of 2023, there will be staggered 

entry for Kindergarten students as has been the 

practice in the past.  

 
 
 

 
 
Supporting kids' health for more than 30 years, Heart 
and Stroke Jump Rope for HeartTM encourages kids to 

get active by skipping rope while they collect pledges 
for heart disease and stroke research. The program 
gives children the chance to jump and play alongside 
750,000 other kids in more than 4,000 schools across 
Canada. As a thank you for fundraising for such a 
great cause, our school will hold a Jump Rope Event 
during the week of June 5 weather permitting. This 
involves a fun filled afternoon participating in different 
jumping activities outside.  Deadline for pledge sheets 
to be returned to school is Monday, June 5. 
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